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Masamichi Morooka, President & CEO, spoke about

LNG bunkering and Green Incentives on IAPH Baku 2018

Masamichi Morooka, President & CEO of YKIP, was invited to be a panelist for two
workshop panels on IAPH Annual Meeting which took place at Baku, the capital city of
Azerbaijan alone the Caspian shore.

The topic of two workshop panels are “Who’s afraid of LNG?” and “Port incentives for

green shipping logistics”.

B M. Patrick Verhoeven, Managing Director of Policy
and Strategy(1st left), Mr. Santiago Garcia Mila,
President of IAPH(2nd right), and Mr. Masamich
Morooka, President & CEO of YKIP(1st right)

In front of Buta Palace, Baku, Azerbaijian

Welcoming all participants from all over
the world, Morooka explained in detail
about the ongoing LNG bunkering
development that Port of Yokohama has
been involving, as well as the green
incentives program that has been installed
in Port of Yokohama since 2017.

% Inaddition, Morooka extended the

interests from the audience into quite

enthusiastic discussion among the panelist who are all experts from industries.

YKIP has become an IAPH member since 2016.
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